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Enterprise Income Verification (EIV) System – Data Updated 

  
This message serves as notice that the EIV system data issues as described in RHIIP Listserv 
Posting #411, dated 7/11/2018, have been resolved. All EIV reports are up to date and the system is 
fully functional. As of this message, owners/agents who encountered problems must proceed in 
obtaining and reviewing EIV reports in accordance with Chapter 5 of HUD Handbook 4350.3. 
  

 

  

 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/administration/hudclips/handbooks/hsgh/4350.3

